
Year 3 
 

 It’s Christmas…… 

At Upton Junior School 
 

 
Christmas is coming! 

It’s that time of year again!  As the final four weeks approach us, we will be very busy as we 

countdown to Christmas.  This is a reminder of all the key events taking place before the end of 

term. 
 

Monday 1st December Christmas mobiles up in the hall: 

Each class have been expertly designing their own class mobile 

which will be displayed in the hall. 

Friday 5th December 

8:25 am 

Aladdin Pantomine at the Marlowe Theatre: 

The children will watch the star-studded performance of 

the ‘Aladdin’ Pantomine at the Marlowe Theatre which is 

linked to the text the children are currently studying. 

Friday 5th December 

From 1:30 pm  

Christmas Fayre 

 

Tuesday 9th December Christmas Panto: 

Pupils will be entertained by a travelling pantomime.  Pupils 

will get the chance to watch Hurricane Productions 

perform ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

‘Oh no they won’t’ - ‘Oh yes they will!’ 

Tuesday 16th December School Christmas Lunch: 

A special Christmas Lunch will be served, turkey with all the 

trimmings and a special visit from Santa.  If you wish for 

your child to have a Christmas dinner, please return your 

payment of £2.10 plus reply slip by Friday 5th December. 

Letters about this event can be found on our website or in our foyer.  

Wednesday 17th December Year 3 Christmas Assembly for Parents: 

Year 3 would like to invite you to our Christmas Assembly 

which will start at 2:00 pm.  Refreshments will be served. 

Thursday 18th December Year 3 Christmas Party – Frozen Experience:   

Year 3 will be having a Christmas party based on the Frozen 

film on the morning of Thursday 18th December.  Pupils will 

need to wear their party clothes to school. Food and Drinks 

will be provided. 

Friday 19th December Last Day of Term!!! 

The whole school will be visiting Holy Trinity Church in Broadstairs during 

the morning for a special Christmas celebration.   

School will finish at 2:15 pm 

 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year! 
School resumes on Monday 5th January. 

 


